
Bear Valley Springs Association 

Monday, January 07, 2019  
Association Announcements :  

Pass along the eBuzz to your friends and neighbors in Bear Valley!  

Please contact Anita Bauer , the Association Administrative Assistant,  

at 661-821-5537, ext. 231, or by email at anitab@bvsa.org . 

for the following updates and information : 

Á Changes to your eBuzz  subscription  

Á Request for eBuzz articles/updates/pictures (due by Friday each week)  

Á Bear Tracks articles/pictures (due no later than the 8th  of each month)  

Á Committee agendas and minutes  

Á BVSA Website information ( www.bvsa.org ) 

Á Check out the eBuzz Archives  if you missed an edition !  

A special thank you to everyone who sends me pictures for eBuzz and Bear Tracks.  

 

 

 

BVSA & BVCSD Meetings 
BVSA Regular Meeting ï 3rd Tuesday at 6:00 PM ï OTCC Reception Area ï January 15th, 2019     

BVSA/BVCSD Liaison Meeting ï Tuesday, January 8th, 2019 at 9:00 AM at BVCSD 

BVCSD Board Meetings ï Thursday, January 10th, 2019 at 6:00 PM at CSD Office 

(The CSD will only have one meeting for the months of January, February and March) 

 

BVSA Committee Meetings  
Equestrian Advisory Committee  Monday, February 04, 2019      9:00 AM EC  

Golf Advisory Committee  Tuesday, January 8, 2019 8:30 AM OTCC 

Rules Advisory Committee  Tuesday, January 8, 2019 10:30 AM BVSA Office 

Recreational Advisory Committee       Wednesday, January 9, 2019     3:00 PM EC 

Food Service Advisory Committee  Thursday, January 17, 2019      1:00 PM OTCC 

Finance Advisory Committee  Wednesday, January 16, 2019 

         
1:00 PM BVSA Office 

 

 

 

mailto:anitab@bvsa.org
http://www.bvsa.org/
http://www.bvsa.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=page&page_id=5052


 
 
 
 
 
Effective December 26, 2018 all personnel shall check for 

amenity use cards, and guest passes at all amenities. 
 

Here are some helpful suggestions for property owners .  

 

1. Take a photo of the front and back of your card and save it in your notes on 

your phone.  You may show that to employees requesting proof of your 

membership. 

2. Guests are allowed without a guest pass when accompanying a property owner .  

3. Unescorted guests must have a guest pass . Guest passes may be obtained from 

the Association office, the Whiting Center and the Country Club office.  If 

you are unable to request these in person, you may request them via email 

Monday through Friday .  Please send your request to julief@bvsa.org .    Please 

provide your lot and tract, your name, the names of your guests , the dates 

they will need the pass  and the location you or your guest will pick up the 

passes. 

4. Click Here  for further information regarding rules for access to amenities. Go 

to Section 305 in the BVSA Rules.  

5. If you have any further questions, please contact the Association office 

Monday through Fri day from 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM at (661) 821 -5537 .  We are 

here to answer your questions.  

Thank you for your help in this matter.  Happy New Year!! 
 

Click here to see the Oaks Dinner Menu on the website. 

Click Here  to see the Mulligan Room Facebook Page. 

Click Here for the Oak Tree Country Club Facebook Page. 
 

Donõt forget your amenity card when visiting 

the amenities including both restauran ts 

mailto:julief@bvsa.org
https://www.bvsa.org/files/mnu_page_3290.pdf
http://www.bvsa.org/files/mnu_page_3057.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/BVSAMulliganRoom/
https://www.facebook.com/bvsafoodandbeverage/


 


